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Good
News Clubs are starting back up, and
we couldn’t be more excited! With COVID still
being an issue, we will probably not see everything
back completely to normal. But we have already
started back one club at Greenwood Elementary,
reaching almost 100 children and leading two of
them to Christ! We are excited to begin several
new clubs this Fall, a couple being in Florence with
Florence Baptist Temple, and some paving the way
in CHESTERFIELD county. This will be the first
Good News Clubs ever to be held in that county, so
pray for the new volunteers and the children who
will be hearing the Gospel for the very first time.

 When we were
planning for the 2021 CYIA summer, we could have
never guessed what God was going to do in our
area. Even through time of unrest and confusion,
God has opened doors and hearts like never before.
With a team of five students and staff, the 5-Day
Clubs were an absolute hit to the children of
Florence, Darlington, and even CHESTERFIELD
counties. They went for four weeks all in the month
of July.
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